The Congregation at Duke Chapel is supported entirely by the
regular gifts of members and friends. The Congregation receives
no monetary support from Duke University, nor from any
endowments. Our annual budget is $404,300, which is allocated as
shown below. The complete budget and annual reports are

<' The Congregation ¢ Duke Chapel

available online and upon request.

Congregation Expenses 2023-2024

= Christian Nurture
= Mission and Outreach
Congregational Care and »

Fellowship

= Chapel Support
17%
» Administration

ﬂ' For as in one body we have many members,
and the members do not all have the same function,

so we, though many, are one body in Christ,
The Congregation at Duke Chapel and individually members one of another.

iy Romans 12:4-5
Durham, NC 27708-0974

919-684-3917
https://congregation.chapel.duke.edu/




Dear Friends in Christ,

Whether it be a brief, smgle encounter or the dally In the annual meeting in June of this year, Dean Powery

feHOWShiP ofyears, Christian community is only this. reminded us of the importance of the Congregation in the life
We belong to one another Only through and in of Duke Chapel. We are a community of many, with different
Jesus Christ. gifts, and together we are one body in Christ working

together. The Stewardship and Finance Committee asks that
—Dietrich Bonhoeffer you reflect on what the Congregation at Duke Chapel means
to you and all the Congregation accomplishes with your
support.

Our budget for 2023-2024 has increased to $404,288, an
increase of 7% over the previous year. When staff time is
included, Mission and Outreach make up 32% of our total
budget, with nearly $80,000 going directly to local missions.

i We face a transition to a new senior pastor which may

require flexibility in our current budget. As we pray for
God’s guidance through our stewardship campaign,
please consider this when completing your pledge card
for next year.

Please indicate your financial support by returning the
enclosed Financial Commitment Card. We ask that the cards
be returned by November 1st. Also remember we have a new
online giving platform, Breeze, as a convenient way to give.

Thank you for your continued financial support of the
Congregation and the exciting opportunities we have to share
Christ’s love with others.

With kind regards,

o T

Habitat for Humanity Service Project Children's Ministry Dan Thomas
Chair: Stewardship and Finance Committee




